
 
 

August 19, 2020 
 
Hello Parents and Guardians, 

 
Starting next week your child will be taking their district NWEA assessments.  This assessment helps to 
determine what concepts your child is ready to learn. It is not being used for a grade. By taking the NWEA 
assessments, we will be able to measure growth over time, provide detailed reports about your child’s 
progress, and have individual student data for flexible grouping. Your child will be taking the NWEA 
assessments on the following dates and times: 

 

Testing Schedule 

Monday, August 24th, 2020 Language (Grades 3-8) 8:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m 

Tuesday, August 25th, 2020 Reading (Grades K-8) 8:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m 

Wednesday, August 26th, 2020 Math (Grades K-8) 8:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m 

 
On these days of testing, please ensure that your child gets a good night's sleep, eats a healthy breakfast, and 
joins Google Meets for testing on time.  Please find a quiet space for your child to take the assessments.  Some 
of the tests will require headphones.  If you have a pair, please set them next to your child’s device during 
testing.  It is important for children to complete the assessments without help from caregivers. While it may be 
tempting, please do not help them with their assessment. This is to measure where they are academically so we 
can best support their learning in the future.   

 
We appreciate your support during these times of remote testing. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Sandomir 
Lisa Sandomir 
Principal 

 
 

 
 


